


That's why the Early Childhood Hub offers:
« Weekly parenting blog posts

« Information about parenting classes

« A local activity calendar

« Community resources, and more!

Sign up for our monthly newsletter to get resources sent straight to your inbox!
earlychildhoodlane.org/enews

The Early Childhood Hub of Lane County is your local parenting education and
early learning hub, an initiative of United Way of Lane County.

We previously served the community as LaneKids and the Lane Early Learning
Alliance. The 2022 merger of our programs reflects the close connection
between play and education, and kids and caregivers.



